
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF LOCATION FOR  
DECEMBER 16, 2011  

SOLID AND HAZARDOUS WASTE 
COMMISSION MEETING 

 

The Colorado Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission meeting on Friday, 
December 16, 2011 has been moved to the Sabin-Cleere Conference 
Room of the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment, 
Bldg. A, First Floor, 4300 Cherry Creek Drive, South, Denver, CO 80246.   
The Commission meeting will begin at 1:30 p.m. and adjourn at 4:00 p.m.   
 
As previously noticed in the November 25, 2011 Colorado Register, the purpose of the meeting is to continue the 
rulemaking hearing concerning proposed waste grease rules (6 CCR 1007-2, Part 1, Section 18 (Waste Grease), 
Section 1.7.5 (Waste Grease Annual Fees), and associated additions to Section 1.2(Definitions), Section 1.5.2 
(Waiver Processes and Procedures), and Section 1.7.3 (Annual Fees))that originally commenced on Tuesday, 
November 15, 2011.  The original notice of rulemaking was filed with the Secretary of State’s Office as Tracking 
No. 2011-00720.   
 
For more specific information regarding the meeting, please consult the meeting agenda on the Commission’s 
Web site at http://www.cdphe.state.co.us/op/hwc/ or call Karen Osthus, Commission Administrator, at (303) 692-
3466. 
 
The Commission encourages all interested persons to participate in this meeting by providing written data, views, 
or comments, or by making oral comments at the meeting.  The Commission requests submission of written 
materials at least seven days prior to the meeting date, to allow the Commission sufficient time to review the 
comments prior to the meeting.  Persons wishing to submit written comments or views should submit them to:  

Colorado Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission 
ATTN:  Karen Osthus, Administrator 
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment 
4300 Cherry Creek Drive South EDO-A5 
Denver, Colorado 80246-1530 
FAX: 303-691-7702, e-mail:  Karen.osthus@state.co.us 
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